
Speaking out is a way to exercise your rights and change the world. Just Harvest’s monthly 
public action series, Power of the Pen, coordinates letter writing to those in power and to 
newspapers whose Letters section shape the public debate. This is a proven way to make 
progress on critical issues.  

President Trump's administration has proposed a new economic tool that would make 
measuring poverty in the U.S. even more inaccurate. It would lower the official poverty level 
by underestimating how much the cost of living goes up each year. Fewer people would be 
recognized by the government as living in poverty and thereby eligible for assistance 
programs like SNAP/food stamps, Medicaid, energy assistance, and school meals. It’s a cruel 
gimmick to shirk responsibility for helping those in need. 

All you need to bring is a willingness to share how this would affect you or your community. 

Wednesday, June 19 | 6:00pm-8:00pm 

Our offices at 16 Terminal Way — South Side PGH 

A light meal will be served at 6:00, the meeting will start at 6:30.  

Free parking is available on Terminal Way.  

RSVP and questions: Helen at (412) 518-7387 or heleng@justharvest.org 


